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Message from the President of Benha University 

Dear Colleagues, Faculty Members The 

University pays high subscription fees to the 

International Databases and Scientific Journals 

to be available for all of you, researchers, and 

students.  

You can review it from the following link: http://www.eul.edu.eg/. 

Waiting for your proposals at: president.office@bu.edu.eg   

With our Best Regards,  

Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din  
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